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Official Statement on Extended Weather Forecasts

The official weather forecast from the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration’s 
National Weather Service (NWS) issued by the San Joaquin Valley Forecast office goes out for 
seven calendar days. The period in question for Saturday, July 6th, 2024 is handled by NOAA’s 
Climate Prediction Center by the six to ten day and eight to fourteen day outlooks.

We have forecast guidance out to ten days that provides probabilities of exceeding different 
temperature values. This guidance shows that on Saturday, July 6th, 2024 the probability, at this 
time and date, is near zero percent of 120 degrees. Please keep in mind that this guidance has 
a higher degree of uncertainty in the seven to ten day period.

The NWS does not comment on weather forecasts provided by others.. 

The forecast for next week does include a high probability of excessive heat for the San Joaquin 
Valley, including the city and county of Fresno, and should be monitored closely since the 
impacts to health and general well being of the citizenry is a top priority and concern. The NWS 
provides a resource on heat risk to health that can be found at 
https://www.wpc.ncep.noaa.gov/heatrisk/ .  The values are currently forecast to be in the 
extreme category on Wednesday July 3rd, 2024.

Please check our website frequently for updates on the upcoming heat wave for any watches 
and warnings on the possible excessive heat for next week.

Yours in service,

The National Weather Service, San Joaquin Valley Forecast Office, Hanford, California.
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